
Ashford Park Primary School 
 
Return to School for 6 
 

Update to Questions and Answers that have arisen on Friday 22nd  May 
 
When will I receive the class photos I have ordered? 
We will send these home with the children as soon as we can. Please note that we 
cannot leave these outside for collection, as these are orders that parents have paid 
for.  
 
Does my child need to bring a packed lunch?  
School meals will be available as per usual arrangements. There will only be a cold 
option and no drinks will be provided. All children will need to bring their own 
labelled water bottle that they will keep with them at all times. 
 
What should my child wear? 
We request that children wear school PE kit as their summer uniform. The reason for 
this is that they will not need to get changed for outside learning / PE lessons and 
that the PE kit will be easier to wash and dry as the recommendation is that clothes 
are laundered daily.  
 
When will I receive my leavers hoodies? 
The PTA do not have a date yet, as production has been stopped due to the 
lockdown. Please email the PTA directly on; appspta@gmail.com for further 
information. 
 
When do I need to let the school know that my Year 6 child is attending? 
The deadline is 27th May, we need to know numbers to organise groups etc., 
 
Can I change my mind after I have confirmed if my child is attending or 
not? 
Changes can be made. 
 
Will classroom groups be able to interact with other classroom groups? 
No, the classroom groups will be kept separate.  
 
When will I get my Ultimate Adventure refund? 
The refunds have been sent out this week.  
 
How many children will be in each group? 
There will be a maximum of 15 children in each dedicated classroom. 
 
Will the staff be wearing face masks? 
The Department for Education have stated that they do not feel that it is necessary 
for staff to wear face masks in a school environment.  
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